
In Memory of a Retired 
Police Officer 

It is with regret that I have to announce the death of  
Retired Superintendent Peter Brian SULLIVAN 

Registered Number 2593. 
 

   Peter was born on 8 May 1932 and joined the  
Western Australia Police Force on 21 March 1952. 

 
 He served in numerous locations including Perth,  
Fremantle, Traffic, Palmyra, Kojonup, Wittenoom, 
Central, Cargo Pillage Prevention -Victoria Quay, 

 Liquor and Gaming, Brentwood and Firearms Branch. 
 

Peter retired on 31 July 1987 
and passed away on 25 July 2020. 

 
 I know all members will join with me in expressing our 

 deepest sympathy to the family. 
 

A funeral service will take place on 4 August 2020 
at the Bowra and O’Dea Chapel, Mandurah, 

commencing at 1400 hours. 
 

If you wish to attend the service, please contact the 
Funeral Director, Nikki, on 0408 793 350.  
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